
NOTICE 

It is hereby notified to all the Honours students (1st Semester) of Sanskrit department of 
Sukanta Mahavidyalaya that a seminar will be held on 02/10/2018. The presence of all the 

students is mandatory on that day. The topic will be discussed and guidance will be provided 

Date-21/09/2018 

in schedule classes. 
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